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Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
I am against SB 4 because it is
unfair and unnecessary to redraw
our maps mid decade. We all know
the reason the Governor and GOP
in the legislature are
prioritizing this action, and
it's not because Texans asked you
to. Ask taxpayers and your
constituents, thousands of Texans
have asked that you stop with
this nonsense and focus on the
issues tbat impact our lives and
livelihoods. However, addressing
the catastrophic flooding has
been put aside to protect a
bloated politician's ego at iur
expense. You serve Us - not the
Fed.

Many bodies are still
unrecovered. Many families are
still teying to understand what
happened. Many Texans are scared
that this will happen again. Yet,
y'all do nothing.

Where is your integrity? Where
are your ethics? Where is your
compassion and empathy for our
communities that are still
grieving?

Stop this sham push to redistrict
our communities, and stand up to



the bully. If you can't represent
Texas, then you shouldn't be in
office! Thank you.

 




